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Subject: Re: Photos and bio

From:  Colette Honorable NG

To: Leonard.Tao@ferc.gov;

Date: Monday, January 5, 2015 9:.57 AM

I'll take a quick look. Thanks Len!

Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 5, 2015, at 8:18 AM, Leonard Tao <Leonard. Tao@ferc.gov> wrote:

Information withheld pursuant to FOIA Exemption 6 and non-responsive.
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